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From: kcoulthard@aol.com [mailto:kcoulthard@aol.com]  
Sent: 22 March 2018 12:56 
To: Palbinder Mann 
Subject: Community Governance Review of Thorpe Willoughby Parish 

Dear Palbinder, 

I am writing with regard to you letter dated 20th March 2018, which I received today 22nd March 
2018. 

I would like to know what, exactly  are going to be the benefits of having our boundary changed. 

From looking back at my records up until 2015/2016 and 2016/2017 council tax bills we paid Thorpe 
Willoughby it is only in the last two years we have paid towards Hambleton, so does the Thorpe 
Willoughby Council now owe these payments to Hambleton? 

We are practically equal distance from Thorpe Willoughby and Hambleton, we can use the shops and 
public houses in both, we vote in Hambleton,  and I cannot see any good reason to move this 
boundary. 

I Believe the reasons T/W parish council wish to move the boundary is because of the building which 
is likely to be passed on JSR land which falls into the Hambleton parish, is there a financial 
implication?  if so the motive for the boundary move would be just that, and for no other reason, it 
would not benefit us, or the houses at the top of Field Lane. 

Linden Homes and Miller Homes are already putting a strain on the facilities of Thorpe Willoughby, so 
moving the boundary to the bypass would eventually increase the strain, and not improve it. 

I do no want the boundary to change, however, I am not sure my opinion matters much in this case. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Mr & Mrs Coulthard 
Outwood 
Leeds Road 
Thorpe Willoughby 
Selby 
North Yorkshire 
YO8 9HJ 
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From: Dennis Powell @ Sky [mailto:dennis.powell@sky.com] 
Sent: 26 March 2018 11:04 
To: Democratic Services 
Subject: Thorpe Willoughby Parish Boundary 

Dear Sirs, 

I write on behalf of Thorpe Willoughby Sports Association regarding the above. 

We completely support the proposal to amend the parish boundary. We feel that 
it is ludicrous that the land which we lease, which is owned by Thorpe 
Willoughby Parish Council, is part of Hambleton Parish. The centre of the village 
of Hambleton is around two miles away and we have no affinity whatsoever with 
Hambleton. In fact Hambleton Parish Council have not shown any interest in the 
playing fields or Sports Association in the past 10 years that I’ve been closely 
associated with the facilities on Field Lane. 

For your information we are not the only tenants of the playing fields at Field 
Lane. West Selby Miners Welfare Scheme hold a lease over the majority of the 
playing fields and may also have a view. Their Chair is Stuart Ruston who can be 
reached at stuartruston57@gmail.com  

Regards, 

Dennis Powell 
Administrator 
Thorpe Willoughby Sports Association 
Field Lane 
Thorpe Willoughby 
Selby      YO8 9FL 
Mobile: 07961 009825 
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